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pharmacokinetics of diltiazem in
the cat. The systemic

pharmacokinetics of diltiazem
hydrochloride (DTZ) were studied

in the cat after a single
intravenous bolus of 3, 15, and 60
mg/kg. Plasma concentrations of

DTZ were measured for 12 hr after
dosing using liquid

chromatography-mass
spectrometry. The area under the
plasma concentration versus time
curve (AUC) increased linearly in

relation to dose from 3 to 60
mg/kg. The terminal elimination

half-life (t1/2 beta) was shorter at
3 mg/kg (47 +/- 11 min) than at

the higher doses (67 +/- 6 and 62
+/- 8 min after 15 and 60 mg/kg,

respectively). There were no
significant differences in the

apparent volume of distribution at
steady-state (Vdss) and total body

clearance (ClB) at the different
doses. The biexponential (fast and

slow) disposition kinetics were
more evident at 15 and 60 mg/kg.
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Correlation coefficients between
AUC and dose were: r2 = 0.992 (3
mg/kg), 0.995 (15 mg/kg), 0.993

(60 mg/kg). The systemic
availability was greater than or
equal to 82% at all doses. The
liver-specific clearance (ClL)
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